QST, QST, QST. This is WA7RSO opening this evening's "CW Helps Sessions".

These "CW Helps sessions", are sponsored by the Federal Way Amateur Radio Club, every Sunday night and Wednesday night at 7:00pm as a public service to the community.  Our primary purpose is to help those folks who are really struggling with learning the basic characters of Morse code. We will vary the format slightly on occasion to address those areas to help others to build up their speed. You may find some of our methods a little unusual, but they do work.

This is not a check-in net, but we will break often for comments or questions. 

I do make the following suggestions:

(These are not as trivial as you might think)

1. Draw a line down the middle of the page to divide the page into 2 or 3 sections to allow less transition time to finish one line of text and start the next line.

2. Always start with your pen or pencil on the paper, as the motion of dropping the pen to the paper will otherwise constitute a "lost motion", and slow you down.

3. As you are writing in Script form, remember to write very slowly.  If your pen stops in the middle of a word, you are writing too fast! Avoid "hurky-jerky" motion.

4. Do not cross any "t's", or dot any "i's", until the space between words.

Material for many of these sessions can be found by going to the Federal Way Website at www.FWARC.org, and clicking under "Ham Radio/CW Help" on either the "Hints/Tricks for Ham Radio" or "CW Help".  I recommend that you download CW_Player for running these and other text files on your computer system for practice, besides listening to these sessions.  I would advise setting the speed to 15wpm, and varying the spacing from double spacing to triple spacing, under "Options".  If you feel that you need a little more time between characters, do not decrease the speed, but add additional spacing between the characters and the words in the text.

A word of caution: Too much space may allow you to "mull over a character", and this will have a horrible effect on your progress.

==============================================================

Material for the "Tech Help Sessions" that we expect to begin soon on Tuesday evenings at 7:00pm here on this repeater, can be found by going directly to the Website www.SolutionsForEducation.com, and at the bottom of the page click on "New Material".  We expect to cover a wide range of topics to help folks to understand some of those areas that may be either a real mystery or somewhat difficult to understand. 
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